
Communications Memo

To: Public Files
From: Kenneth Hogan
Date: August 7, 2013
Dockets: P-1892-026, P-1855-045, P-1904-073, P-1889-081 & P-2485-063    
Project: Wilder, Bellows Falls, Vernon, and Turners Falls hydroelectric projects and 

Northfield Mountain Pumped Storage Projects

Subject: Teleconference between Commission staff and representatives of 
TransCanada.

On July 31, 2013, Commission staff met (via teleconference) with representatives of 
TransCanada (at its request) to discuss Commission staff’s expectations for a Traditional 
Cultural Property study and approaches to identify the appropriate Area of Potential 
Effect for the projects with respect to the proposed cultural resources study.  The 
teleconference was attended by representatives of FirstLight; however, FirstLight did not 
participate in the discussion.
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